GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE

NO. 5 of 2023
CUSTOMS NOTICE OF MAY 08, 2023

URGENT NOTICE

TEMPORARY CLOSURE

The Customs and Excise Department informs the public of the temporary closure of its
main office located at the Maher Centre, William Peter Boulevard, Castries, from
Monday, May 08, 2023 until further notice. This closure is to facilitate maintenance

works at the building.

Please note that during the above period we have re-located some services to the

following locations:

e Treasury/Accountant General Office
o Accounts

¢ General Post Office
o Cashier

e La Place Carenage
o Concessions
o Bond Seat
o IT Unit
o Signing of Certificate of Origin at the Warehousing Unit
o VAT Verification

e Shed 6
o Bureau of Standards

The Department could be contacted at tel.#468-4800. Further, correspondence should

be delivered to the Cashier at the General Post Office or emailed to
customsdept@customs.gov.|c

Qr any inconveniences cause.

Sherman [T. G. Emmanuel r.)
Comptroller of Custonis (Ag.)




